
 
Appendix 1 – Item: Cleaner Croydon 
 
Considered by Streets & Environment Sub-Committee on 1 November 2023 
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SE.14.23/24
  

The Sub-Committee 
recommended that 
Members were engaged for 
their views on how well the 
‘Love Clean Streets’ app 
was working, as well as for 
their input as to how the 
implementation of the app 
in Croydon could be made 
more accessible for 
residents.  

Councillor Scott 
Roche 

 
SCRER 

Accepted 

Karen Agbabiaka, 
Director of 
Streets & 

Environment/Paul 
Golland, Interim 

Chief Digital 
Officer & Director 

of Resident 
Access 

N/A 

31 May 2024 - Engage 
Members for their 
views on how well the 
‘Love Clean Streets’ 
app was working 

 

31 May 2024 - for 
Members input as to 
how the implementation 
of the app in Croydon 
could be made more 
accessible for 
residents.  

 

July 2024 

SE.15.23/24
  

The Sub-Committee 
recommended that regular 
walkabouts for Ward 
Councillors were scheduled 
with the new Client Officer 
team to identify issues and 
feedback local knowledge 
concerning street cleaning, 
fly tipping, weeding and 
graffiti.  

Councillor Scott 
Roche 

 
SCRER 

Already In Progress 

A key part of the new Contract Monitoring 
Officer’s role is to work with each of the ward 
councillors and undertake joint site visits to 
identify concerns and observations regarding 
waste collection and street cleansing (including 
fly tipping). 

Karen Agbabiaka, 
Director of 
Streets & 

Environment 

N/A 

Walkabouts to start 
from January 2024 with 
a continuous series of 
walkabouts across the 
borough.  

July 2024 

 


